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8 June 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

Bike shed security 

Following a spate of bike thefts in the local area and the actions of persistent bike thieves, I 

am urging parents to ensure that students bringing bikes to school have a heavy-duty bike 

lock (a D style lock), even if their bike is being kept in the fenced off bike store.  

Our site is very open to Crescent Road and bikes can be at risk.  

Yours Sincerely 

 
Mr A Johnson 

Headteacher 

 


